
Cemetery Commission meeting on January 17, 2024 at 8:00AM at town clerk’s office 
 
Present:  DeAnn Meunier, Vince and Trish Buttice, Denise Daigle, Steve Edgerley 
 
Budget for 2024 was discussed.  The board would like to ask the selectboard to, if the 2024 budget 
passes, carry over the 2023 balance of $15,398.00 to be used in 2024.  Denise will bring this up to the 
selectboard at their next budget meeting.  They would like to keep the budget for 2024 the same as last 
year. 
 
The projects they would like to complete include: 
Signs at both the Route 100 and Lake Road cemeteries 
The tree and vault removal at the Route 100 cemetery 
Lake Road Cemetery – trim trees, repair the split rail fence, remove if possible the dirt pile at the back of 
the new part of the cemetery 
Upgrade/repair the road at both the Lake Road and Route 100 cemeteries. 
Any left over funds to be allocated for the repair/cleaning of stones in all three cemeteries. 
 
Next cemetery meeting to be held on May 8, 2024 at 8AM at town clerk’s office. 
 
 


